
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: York         Term:  6                2024-2025              Topic: Leisure and Hobbies 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
PE has been a hit—we’ve loved swimming in the 

hydro pool, bouncing on the trampoline, and 

trying lots of different skills, tennis was a big hit.  

 

In cooking we made some lovely fairy cakes, 

which they all loved decorating the following day 

and some cheese scones that the children have 

really enjoyed tasting and also really 

concentrating on how a recipe works and how to 

follow and find the utensils and ingredients. 

 

In PSHE we have looked at our body and all our 

body parts. We have also looked into private and 

public places throughout school and personal 

lives. 

 

Music has been really lovely with exploring all 

genres of music and looking at how different the 

dancing is.  

 

In art we have looked at lots of summer crafts and 

we have been building our own summer scene 

display board within our class filled with all their art 

work they produce each week.  

 

In the world we live in we have been looking at 

how different countries have a large range of 

hobbies and we have explored these and dipped 

into a few to try ourselves in class.  

 

In English we have been using a new programme 

for our students called clicker and making our 

own sentences linked to our other lessons and 

activities we have participated in. These have 

been very personal to each student and they 

have all really enjoyed exploring a new 

programme.  

 

In Maths we have still been looking at number. We 

have been counting, tracing number and some 

students have been able to move on to write 

these independently, and they have also been 

looking at addition as well.   

 

Hope you all have a fantastic summer break. 

 

Louella, Evie, Kirstie, Abbie, Beth and Charlotte ☺ 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Tuesday 22nd July 

First day back:  Friday 5th September 

Last day of term: Friday 24th October 

Early close 1pm Friday 12th September  


